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Report Released Today

Today, Special Commissioner of Investigation Richard J. Condon released the
findings of an investigation which substantiated that Barry Schenker, a teacher assigned
to Franklin K. Lane High School in Brooklyn, had an inappropriate relationship with a
19-year-old female student.

Copies of the report will be available after 10:00 am. a 80 Maiden Lane, 20™
Floor. Questions should be referred to Aquila Haynes at (212) 510-1479.

The Office of the Special Commissioner of Investigation is part of the New Y ork
City Department of Investigation and Specia Commissioner Condon reportsto
Commissioner Rose Gill Hearn.



